
6th Grade Newsletter 
Week of February 10, 2025 

 

Science 
Ms. McCabe 

emccabe@rappahannockschools.us 
 

Our next unit will focus on the sun and energy. 
No major tests this week. 
Please feel free to contact me for any questions or 
concerns. 
 
 

 

Language Arts 
Mrs.Clark 

sclark@rappahannockschools.us 
 

The week students will continue to learn about 
reading informational texts, and learning how 
annotating notes can be an effective learning 
strategy. Students will be taking their mid-year 
benchmark on 1/28.  
 
 
Please reach out if you ever have any questions or 
concerns!  

Math 
Mrs.Phillips 

dphillips@rappahannockschools.us 
 

 
This week in math we will begin focusing on one step 
equations. 
 
Please be sure your child has school supplies they 
need for each of their classes. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reminders 
 

 
Early release Feb 14th 
 
No school February 17th 
 
Parent Teacher conferences February 18th 
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